
 DEERFIELD RIVER CHAPTER
 
 10 Old Stage Road 
 Wendell, MA  01379 
 
 June 17, 2013 
 
Extension of Time Request 
FERC # 1889, 2485, 1904, 1855 and 1892 
 
Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
FERC 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC  20426 
 
Dear Secretary Bose, 
 
Trout Unlimited supports the extension of time request by the United States Fish and 
Wildlife Service from July 15 to July 30 to provide final comments on the Draft Proposed 
Study Plans for all of the above listed projects. 
 
This request is reasonable based upon the very limited study plans provided in the initial 
Draft Proposed Study Plans and the extended time period over which the numerous study 
plan meetings occured.  Significant and numerous comments were made at the meetings 
regarding the lack of detail in the draft plans which will require considerable updating 
and therefore considerable review by the stakeholders. 
 
Additionally many stakeholders will be participating in First Light’s field assessment for 
the IFIM study in the Turners Falls bypass which will occur during the week of July 7.   
 
 
 Sincerely, 

 
 Donald Pugh 
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